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CIRLM CONFERENCE: LES ENJEUX DE LA MIGRATION EN CONTEXTE ACADIEN ET FRANCOPHONE 
 
The CIRLM conference was a success with nearly 60 people in attendance.  
 
The document containing the presentation summaries and biographies of the guest speakers that was 
handed out at the conference is now available on-line. Click here to access this document (available in 
French only). 
 
Please note that the Power Point presentations of the guest speakers will be posted on the CIRLM’s 
website by mid October.  
 
* * * * * 
 
ANNE ROBINEAU OF THE CIRLM IS ONE OF THE FIRST BENEFICIARIES OF A NEW BURSARY OFFERED BY 
THE AGENCE UNIVERSITAIRE DE LA FRANCOPHONIE 
 
Anne Robineau, researcher at the Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities (CIRLM), is one 
of the first beneficiaries of a new bursary offered by the Agence universitaire de la francophonie (AUF).  
This bursary will enable her to present the findings of a study on Francophone communities in the 
Canadian Territories to the Laboratoire international d’étude multidisciplinaire comparée des 
représentations du Nord.   
  
Click here for more details. 
   
PUBLICATION 
  
DONNÉES SUR LA MIGRATION DES ANGLOPHONES ET DES FRANCOPHONES AU CANADA 
 
This report produced by Éric Forgues, Josée Guignard Noël, Maurice Beaudin and Jonathan Boudreau is 
above all a reference document that could be useful to researchers and stakeholders who require data 
on migration trends in Canada.  
 
To view this document, please click here (available in French only). 
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